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Title:  Eight Police Vehicles 
From: Gary Smith, Fleet Director Meeting Date: November 21, 2016 
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Bid Recommendation 

 
 
PURPOSE:  
The Police Department will be in the process of hiring eight additional officers during this budget year and 
vehicles will be needed once the training is complete.  Using NC State Contract 070B Item # 13, the 2017 
Dodge Charger has been identified for City Council approval. 
 
BACKGROUND:  
The Police Department has been using the Dodge Charger for several years and it meets their needs.  The price 
of $26,979 includes the vehicle and equipment package.  Total cost for eight is $215,832.  Estimated delivery is 
90-120 days.   
 
BUDGET IMPACT:   
Funds are available in FY 2016-17 Annual Budget. 
 
RECOMMENDATION / ACTION REQUESTED:  
The Fleet Services Department recommends purchasing the 2017 Dodge Charger from Ilderton Chrysler.   
 
 
 

 






